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Our geography topic on rivers
of the UK and the world has
been fascinating. We ended

our topic by using old
recyclables to create a 3D

collage of rivers.

In science we have
learned all about

how different plants
reproduce and

enjoyed
investigating how
spring onions can

even regrow roots by
themselves!

We have continued
to develop our

singing skills each
week alongside the

staff from Choral
Hull, who have really
helped us learn how

to sing in a wide
range of different
styles and learn

about the origins of
music. We have been learning all

about how to use a
protractor in maths;

estimating, drawing and
measuring a range of

angles. 
Challenge Cup!

We were incredibly
excited to get the

opportunity to meet
the Challenge Cup

when Hull KR came to
visit. It was fantastic

to learn all about this
trophy’s history and
its relevance, as well

as hear about the
exciting Challenge

Cup final.  
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